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FEBRUARY 2015 
TOP FEMALE CLUB TROPHY AND 5 YEARS OF IMPROVEMENT FOR BILSTON AT COUNTY CHAMPIONSHIPS
All swimmers who competed at the county championships should be extremely proud of themselves as the club came away as top of the pile for the girls and third in the boys. Top three finishes in the BAGCATS and SADCATS were secured by Thomas Harris, Zak Westwood, Jack Westwood, Sophie Negrine, Sian Ellis, Niamh Hofland, Aaron Costigan, Elliott Cox, Megan Carline, Kiera Langley, Taylor Hodges and Holly Lewis. 
Top 8 finishes in BAGCATS and SADCATS were secured by Matthew Harris, Callum Hodges, Samuel Harris, Jack Cox, Brad Price, Harry Richards, Chloe Harris, Izabel Penekit, Eve Williams, Ellie Cox, Holly Gregory, Luke Eccleston, Lydia Brindley and Sara Gamble.
 Overall around 300 personal best times were achieved and the club achieved its highest ever points score in both the male and female categories. A huge thank you to everyone for wearing the club hat at this meet and helping to promote the club in the pool.  (-:
SUGGESTIONS
Thanks to those who have sent suggestions in our new online suggestion box. These will be discussed at an upcoming coaches meeting. Some of the things on the agenda will be the introduction of stretching/core and flexibility exercises before some sessions, land training runs and lane discipline amongst other things.

OPEN MEETS

Julie Westwood and Rae Cox will be available on Tuesday and Friday evenings between 7.15pm and 8.15pm to answer any questions people may have about open meets. Currently, we have forms available for Weston, Stockport and Stourbridge. Very shortly, we’ll have forms available for Haden Hill. This is a local friendly meet suitable for all swimmers in both development and performance.
Ryan Gutteridge joins coaching team

The club would like to welcome Ryan to the coaching staff at Bilston. Ryan will be covering for Luke Molloy during his paternity leave. Ryan spent over 10 years swimming for Bilston in the 1990s and 2000s. He is looking forward to working with our excellent junior swimmers.
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